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'! UNITED STATES.

P ' N0 CLEAR REGULATORY COMM'ISSIONc

I $ WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555

| March 28, 1984 .,,,,, ,
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Krimm.

; Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological Hazards
Federal Emergency Management Agency -

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness.

~ ~ ,

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

.

'

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR SUPPORT REGARDING ADDITIONAL
EMERGENCY PLAN REVIEW FOR FERMI UNIT 2

The purpose of this memorandum is to request the support of the Federal
Emergency Management Agency in reviewing the revised radiological emergency plan
for Monroe County, Michigan, and the plan developed for Brownstown Township,
Michigan, for the Fermi-2 nuclear power plant.

'

| FEMA has previously provided findings and determinations to the NRC on offsite
emergency preparedness for the Fermi-2 facility primarily in letters dated
February 28 and July 18, 1983. In addition, in another letter dated July 18,
1983, FEMA provided responses to the specific emergency planning concerns
raised in a petiti,a to the NRC by Monroe County. Subsequent to the pro-
vision of these findings, the Monroe County emergency plan titled, " Appendix 1,
Nuclear Faci.lity Procedures to the Monroe County Emergency Operations Plan,"
was. revised. As stated in a draft of the plan dated December 1983, the Monroe
County plan has been substantially revised and expanded to reflect the specifici

; needs of Monroe County and to define the use of the County's resources. We
H understand that the revised Monroe County emergency plan has been forwarded to
R FEMA Region V by the State of Michigan for review. In accordance with the

Memorandum of Understanding between the NRC and FEMA dated November 4,1980, we
request the support of FEMA regarding an assessment of the adequacy of the revised
Monroe County plan including an evaluation of the impact, if any, of the revised
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.

plan on (1) the previously provided FEMA findings on the adequacy of offsite
! emergency preparedness for Fermi-2 and (2) the FEMA responses to the specific

? concerns raised in the Monroe County petition.
,

|
-

L In the interim finding letter to the NRC dated February 28, 1983, FEMA noted
that Brownstown Township in Wayne County, Michigan, had elected to develop a ,

j separate emergency plan which was being reviewed by FEMA Region V and the
Regional Assistance Comittee. To date, we have not received FEMA findings oni

j the Brownstown Township plan. .Accordingl' Twe~ request that FEMA provide findings
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and determinations on the adequacy of the Brownstown Township emergency plan in
order to support the NRC licensing review for Fermi-2.

To meet the licensing schedule established for Fermi-2, we request that the
FEMA findings o'n the revised Monroe County emergency plan and the Brownstown
Township emergency plan be provided by May 15, 1984. -
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dward L. Jo an, Director.

Division of rgency Pre ~paredness
; and Engineering Response

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
,

cc: J. N. Grace, IE -.
,

i S. A. Schwartz, IE
' F. G. Pagano, IE

D. B. Matthew , IE
i ' F. Kantor, IE

C. R. Van Niel, IE
[ M. D. Lynch, HRR

K. D. Cyr, ELD'

J. Hind, Reg. III;
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